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205 Butler Street, S.E., Suite 1154 Atlanta, Georgia 30334 \
Joe D. Tanner, Commissioner \
Environmental Protection Division !
Harold F. Reheis, Director
404/656-2833 404/656-7802

February 28, 1994

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Major General Paul E. Blackwell
Department of the Army
Headquarters 24th Infantry Division
Fort Stewart, GA 31314-5000

RE: CONSENT ORDER
HUNTER ARMY AIRFIELD
GA4210022733
Dear Major General Blackwell:
This letter will acknowledge receipt of your $25,000 check (check #6348-
61230325) in compliance with Consent Order No. EPD-HW-1068 between the

Georgia Environmental Protection Division and Hunter Army Airfield.

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Charlotte Skidmore at 404-656-

2833.

Sincerely,

Jennifer R. Kaduck

Branch Chief

Hazardous Waste Management Branch
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